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Dear parents of Year R children currently attending school, 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change to the YR / Y1 bubble group. 
 
Following the government’s relaxation of some of the social distancing precautions from the 4th of 
July, the school governors have agreed to invite all of the Year 1 children to school for the last two 
weeks of term. They can join the YR / Y1 bubble that currently has ten children in it.  We are able to 
have a maximum of 15 children in each bubble. This provides enough places for five more children, 
which is the rest of Y1. We are not anticipating that any more key workers will require a school 
place this late in the term.  
 
Due to staffing restrictions the children will only be able to attend part-time. This will be: 
Monday 9.15 to 2.45 
Tuesday 9.15 to 1.00 
Wednesday 9.15 to 2.45 
Thursday 9.15 to 1.00 
 
They will continue to be based in Silver Birch classroom and the quiet area with Mrs Harvey and Mrs 
Swain. 
 
If you have any questions, please either speak to me on the gate or phone or email Zoe. 
 
Kind regards, Lorraine Kenny 
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